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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

30th March, 1912. 

Dear Hurd, 

Many thanks for sending the numbers of the 

Bulletin and c.overs. Ask them please to send me a 

memorandum. 

The .Bulletin continues to be very interesting-

all sorts of good things in it. It is nice to hear 

that Smith is getting on so well, and hie and Norton 

seem to work together. 
. 

I suppose you heard that Revere had pneumonia., 

but he got over it very promptly. I have just 

finished the revision of my Text-book, which Mccrae 

is seeing through the press. 

winter. 

Lovp to the family. 

I have been at it all 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) Wm. Osler. 


